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Self Advoca1"es in Leadership 

SAIL UPDATE 
June, 2015 
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June 2015 meeting will include: 
• Planning for the People first convention 
• DDA Presentation! 
• Report back from the Community Summit 
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A Note from the Chair 
Hello Sail Members! 

We hope that everyone who attended the Community Summit had a great time! SAIL 
members educated a lot of people about the Allies in Advocacy Proclamation and how a bill 
becomes a law. We are excited that SAIL is growing and is going to explore becoming our own non 
-profit. The People First convention is in September we hope SAIL members will attend and lead 
a workshop. Enjoy the sun! 

Anthony L. Nash II, Chair of SAIL Matthes, Co-Chair of SAIL 

For more information about SAIL, contact Noah Seidel; noah@arcwa.org 1.888.754.8798 ext. 102 




